SILVER LAKE WATER DISTRIOCT

SILVER LAKE VILLASE
EVERETT, WASHINGTON 23201

Finptes of the Silver Lake Water District Meeting held on the 22nd
day of September, 1971, at 2210 13208 84.+.5.8¢Bvereti, Yashe

ATTENDANCE: Commisaioners: Charlies 0T, Figher

~saks He Hlchel
Leo (o Nelson

Engineer: Jokm Friel
Superintendent: Roy Helgel
Clerk: ¥Mgrie Skuey

n

Tne meeting was called to order at 7: 15 TH by President Charies
Flshere. The minutes of the Septenber 5 meeting were readi asproved, and
slgned by the Secretary

There was a discussion of & news leiier from the Bpohcmisgh Ce&nﬁy
Plarming Commission regarding the Urban Systens Engineering Study of
Sewage disposal.

Investment Resolutions #133-24 and 133-25 were adopted.
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It was 7 ate&.uhai the new map of the dlegtrict had been recsived from
Buskin Flshers

Financial statements, dated August 31, 1971, were distributed to the
Commissioners.

ENGINEER®S BEPCRT: 4 plat of &0 lots is being proposed on the Davenport
property near Osborne's corner.

Hr.idighel stated that 1t should be understood that the entire cost
of water services for future developmenits will be born by the develovers.

Larry Romo had conferred with Arnold Fegel concerning esxtension of
services near the end of the Ruggs Lake Hoad..

Larey Rome bas also tzlked o the Engincers regarding the possibility
of houses heing built on proverty at 23rd and 136ih 3te S.F

SUPERINTENIEWT®S REPURT: HMr.Ssunders had planned to zitend this meeting
to discusas purchese of a truck to pull the Firorest Generator. He had been
inforned of the new 7:00 PY meeting times

Billing for Augusit was an all-iine high of $27,697.74.

A letter was mailed. to Mre. Lloyd Schell, explaining that water can
oniy be turned off when the walsr accoumt bscomes delenguent and not to
z2id in eviction of a tenant.

& letier aas recgived fron the Snononish County Assessor, siating that
the estinsied 1671 properiy valuatlon foex Silver Lake ¥ater ITisiriet for
1972 taxing purposes is $31,508 ,Q.Ls:e
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In answer to an inguiry by Hr. Michel, it was noted that 61
accounts will eventually bes taken over by the Bverett Water Deparinent

dug to the latest annexation.

There Taing ro further business, the meeting addourned at 7:50
until the next meeting October 13, to be held at 7:00 P.Me
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Ja?é Michel, Secretar




